
From: Doug Krahmer  

Sent: Saturday, April 13, 2013 10:32 AM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: SB 633 

 

Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources; 
 
I am opposed to SB 633 because it would potentially cost me $100/ water right  or 
supplemental water right. In my operation, we lease most of our farmed lands with a 
provision in our leases that we will pay the landowner any costs for water including 
these types of fee’s. The cap per land owner would not apply to me because we don’t 
own the land, so we will be required to reimburse our land owners. We haven’t taken 
the time to ask all of our land owners how many individual water rights they may have 
(example: one owner of 95 acres has 3 rights and 2 supplementals) but we lease 750 
acres from 9 different land owners, all of which is irrigated with Oregon water rights. 
 
Thank you for your consideration;  
 

 

 

Douglas A. Krahmer 
Berries Northwest, LLC  

P.O. Box 455 

Saint Paul, OR 97137 

Office Phone: 503-678-2822 

Cell Phone: 503-572-5830 

 
 


